Friends Serve Lunch
for Over 100 Volunteers

The folks from the Delaware Seashore Preservation Foundation served up the hamburgers
and hot-dogs with all the fixings on both days to over 100 volunteers. Groups who
worked on the project are Department of Corrections, Latreia and Wartburg College,
National Civilian Community Corps, University of Delaware sent volunteers from the

Marine Science Center, AmeriCorps State Parks Partnership, and some sixteen park staff
members gave of their time on Saturday and Sunday.

Erosion/Sandbag project at the Indian River Marina
Saturday and Sunday March 19 & 20

The volunteers filled and moved about 10,000 bags. To complete the project we have
between two and four thousand more bags to fill and place, but we have established
the necessary foundation and the urgency is done. The group managed to get above
the high tide mark on Saturday and added depth and height to that on Sunday.
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